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BREATH OF FRESH AIR FOR LONDON’S STUDENTS
 

In response to student demand, the Gallery Bar at the University of London Union (ULU) will become a smoke-free zone from 8th March.  

Online and face-to-face research carried out at ULU over several months revealed that the majority of students wanted the option of a smoke-free environment in which to enjoy a drink.  Smokers can continue to enjoy ULU’s other bar, the Duck ‘n’ Dive.

Samuel Thomas, ULU Vice-President (Finance, Service and Operations) said:

“Students have a right to socialise in a comfortable atmosphere.  By providing this choice for students, ULU is showing that corporate social responsibility goes hand in hand with offering an excellent service.”
The decision was made at this week’s meeting of the ULU Bars Strategy Group, following a successful pilot during ULU Healthy Living Week (9th-13th January).  ULU has set 8th March for the launch of the permanent system in order to coincide with National No Smoking Day.

Ends
 

Notes to Editors
 
1. The University of London Union (ULU) represents over 120,000 students in the twenty-three colleges and institutes of the University of London.  
2. The ULU building is situated in Malet Street, London WC1.  
3. ULU officers are available for interview on the above issues.
4. Photographs of the Gallery are available on request.  
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